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SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY	 S.04-19 
Senate Committee on University Priorities 


Memorandum 

TO: Senate	 FROM: John Waterhouse 
Chair, SCUP 
Vice President,	 demic 

RE: Dissolution of the Centre for 	 DATE:	 January 30, 2004 

Environmental Biology 	 (revised: February 9, 2004) 

At its January 7, 2004 meeting SCUP reviewed the recommendation from the Doan-ot--- 
Gfadwate-SLLdies for the dissolution of the Centre for Environmental Biology and 
recommended the following motion: 

Motion 

"That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the dissolution of the 
Centre for Environmental Biology effective immediately." 

end. 

C: J. Driver 
P. Mustard 
M. Plischke 
N. Haunerland 
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SCUP O4-.005 

SIMONFRASER UNIVERSITY

DEAN OF GRADUATE STUDIES 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:	 SCUP 

FROM:	 Jonathan Driver, Dean of Graduate Studies 

SUBJECT: Centre for Environmental Biology 

DATE:	 9th December 2003 

cc:	 Dr. P. Mustard, Chair, Faculty Graduate Studies Committee, Faculty of 

Science; Dr. M. Plischke, Dean of Science; Dr. N. Haunerland, Chair, Department of 

Biological Sciences 

At its December 8th meeting SGSC passed a motion approving the dissolution of the 

Centre for Environmental Biology, as recommended by the Department of Biological 

Sciences and the Faculty of Science. 

•

REE1VED 
DEC 1 6 2003 

Vice President

ACADEMC 
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SCUP 04-005 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

DEAN OF GRADUATE STUDIES 


MEMORANDUM 

TO:	 Senate Graduate Studies Committee 

FROM:	 Jonathan Driver, Dean of Graduate Studies 

SUBJECT: Dissolution of Centre for Environmental Biology 

DATE:	 21st November 200'

The CEB is the home for the Masters of Pest Management program and Environmental 

Toxicology. It is not a "research centre" of the kind defined under policy R40.01. The 

new pedagogical and administrative structure for graduate programs in the Department of 

Biological Sciences no longer requires the presence of CEB. The attached memo from the 

Dean of Science recommends that it be terminated. If SGSC approves this 

recommendation, it will be forwarded to SCUP and Senate for final approval. 

RECEIVED 
DEC 1 6 2003 

Vice President

ACADEM(C
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SCUP O4-005 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

MEMORANDUM 

To:	 J. Driver,	 From: M. Plischke, Acting Dean 
Dean of Graduate Studies	 .	 .	 Faculty of Science 

Subject: Centre for Environmental Biolog l5ate: October 8, 2003 

The Department of Biological Sciences has recommended that the Centre for 

Environmental Biology be terminated. I agree with this recommendation and ask.that 

you forward it to Senate for consideration.

M. Plischke 

c. T. Williams 
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SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 
Senate Committee on University Priorities


Memorandum 

TO: Senate	 FROM: John Waterhou 
Chair, SCUP 
Vice President,

S.04-19 

RE: Dissolution of the Centre for 	 DATE:	 January 30, 2004 

Environmental Biology	 (revised: February 9, 2004) 

At its January 7, 2004 meeting SCUP reviewed the recommendation from the Dean of 
Graduate Studies for the dissolution of the Centre for Environmental Biology and 
recommended the following motion: 

Motion 

"That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the dissolution of the 
Centre for Environmental Biology effective immediately." 

end. 

C: J. Driver 
P. Mustard 
M. Plischke 
N. Haunerland 
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SOUP 04-005 

.	 SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 
DEAN OF GRADUATE STUDIES 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:	 SCUP 

FROM:	 Jonathan Driver, Dean of Graduate Studies 

SUBJECT: Centre for Environmental Biology 

DATE:	 9th December 2003 

cc:	 Dr. P. Mustard, Chair, Faculty Graduate Studies Committee, Faculty of 

Science; Dr. M. Plischke, Dean of Science; Dr. N. Haunerland, Chair, Department of 

Biological Sciences 

At its December 8th meeting SGSC passed a motion approving the dissolution of the 

Centre for Environmental Biology, as recommended by the Department of Biological 

Sciences and the Faculty of Science. 

.	 frcr 

RECEIVED 
DEC 16 2003 

Vice President 
ACADEM{C, 

is
I.



SCUP 04-005 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 
DEAN OF GRADUATE STUDIES 

MEMORANDUM	 --

TO:	 Senate Graduate Studies Committee 

FROM:	 Jonathan Driver, Dean of Graduate Studies 

SUBJECT: Dissolution of Centre for Environmental Biology 

DATE:	 21st November 200'

The CEB is the home for the Masters of Pest Management program and Environmental 

Toxicology. It is not a "research centre" of the kind defined under policy R40.01. The 

new pedagogical and administrative structure for graduate programs in the Department of 

Biological Sciences no longer requires the presence of CEB. The attached memo from the 

Dean of Science recommends that it be terminated. If SGSC approves this 

recommendation, it will be forwarded to SCUP and Senate for final approval. 

RECEIVED 
DEC 1 6 2003 

Vice President 
ACADEMIC./
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SCUP O4-005 

SIMON FRASER.UNIVERSITY 

MEMORANDUM 

To:	 J. Driver,	 From: M. Plischke, Acting Dean 
Dean of Graduate Studies 	 '. a	 Faculty of Science 

Subject:	 Centre for Environmental Biolog'bate: October 8, 2003 

The Department of Biological Sciences has recommended that the Centre for 

Environmental Biology be terminated. I agree with this recommendation and askthat 

you forward it to Senate for consideration.

M. Plischke 

c. T. Williams 

. 
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